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DATE: October 19,2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Mark Long, Chief Advisor to Commissioner Grah 

Communication Received in Docket No. 100149 - Application for Increase in 
Water Rates in Lee County by Ni Florida, LLC. 
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This office has received the attached letter from Mary L. Brower regarding the above-noted 
docket. 

The correspondence has not been viewed or considered in any way by Commissioner Graham. 
Under the terms of the advisory opinion from the Commission on Ethics (issued July 24, 1991 as 
CEO 91-3 1-July 19, 1991), the following letter does not constitute an ex uarte communication by 
virtue of the fact that it was not shown to the Commissioner. Because it is not deemed to be an 
ex uarte communication, it does not require dissemination to parties pursuant to the provisions of 
section 350.042, Florida Statutes. However, in such cases Commissioner Graham has requested 
that a copy of the correspondence be placed in the record of the above-referenced docket. 

MLha 

Attachment 



October 13,2010 

OCT 1 9  aM0 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Attn: Art Graham, Commissioner 

Dear Art: 

This letter is in protest for the 86.4% increase that NI Florida, LLC is proposing to 
increase our water bill. This amount is absolutely ridiculous. This is a 55 and over 
Park and a lot of our friends and neighbors are already strapped to find money for food 
and medications. We are not receiving a raise this year from Social Security. 

Fort Myers got an increase of 9%0, Cape Coral 8.25%0, and Charlotte County residents will 
have no increase. So what are they trying to do make Tamiami Village pay for everyone. 

Anythiig you can do for us will be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Mary L. Brower 
3042 Saturn Circle 
North Fort Myers, FL 33903 

Phone: 2391656-5602 




